
From: Rupali Patel  
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 3:08 PM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew; Rampson, Wendy 
Subject: 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Condo Development 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am very concerned about the proposed access route that this condo development may 
create from Ann Arbor-Saline to Scio Church.  I live in the Lansdowne neighborhood 
and am troubled about the extra traffic this type of cut thru would create.  Since we have 
many kids  in our established neighborhood, I do not think that a new development 
should create such a cut thru that would more than likely compromise the safety of our 
community members, especially small children.  Many children walk to Lawton 
Elementary every morning when school is in session, a time when many commuters are 
also headed into work.  In addition, Lawton Elementary serves as the only bus stop for 
all of the kids headed to Slauson Middle school, so there is quite a bit of foot traffic 
happening all morning and afternoon.  In addition, both Lansdowne Park and Lawton 
Elementary have sports practices or games many evenings during the fall, spring and 
summer seasons.  Further, many members of our community can be seen thru out the 
year walking around or riding their bikes. To ensure that Lansdowne remains both a 
safe and tranquil neighborhood, I urge you to have the developer remove any paved 
connections that allows cars to access Scio Church from Ann Arbor-Saline thru the 
Lansdowne. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Rupali Gupta 
Delaware Dr. 
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